

WILLIAMS' HAUNTED HOUSE

BOX 1082 ST. PAUL, AB TOA3AO

Dear Reeve Steve Upham for County of St. Paul,

We, Brad & Oralee Williams, are writing to you on behalf of the "Williams' Haunted House", a local group of family and friends who volunteer to set up and run the annual 'St. Paul Spooktacular Event'.

The Williams Family has been making the Williams Haunted House for over 15 years, and in the last 6 years has partnered with the Town of St. Paul and last year the County of St. Paul to make an affordable family 'Safe and Sweet Halloween Event' for our community. All proceeds of this event are donated to local charities. In the past, we have made donations to Hayin' in the 30's, CHLW Kids Fund, St. Paul Food Bank, Kidsport, and Jumpstart. We have also opened this venue to allow other local groups such as Friends of Playschool, Special Olympics and St. Paul Animal Shelter to run concessions and carnival games to raise funds to support their activities. You can see how many local charities are touched and supported with one event.

We are once again approaching you for your support this year. As this event has grows every year, we look at new ways to create the event and your funding helps make that happen. We look forward for your help and support in delivering this fun, family event.

We are happy to acknowledge your donation on our Website, the St. Paul Journal and at numerous events including the night(s) of the "Williams' Haunted House" (Unless you prefer otherwise).

We would like to thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with our organization for raising funds. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the following phone numbers.

Sincerely,

Brad & Oralee Williams

'Williams Haunted House' www.williamshauntedhouse.com Phone: (780) 645-1122 Home (780) 210-0723

Queila:

Perose add to aynow

There.